
MINUTES OF A WORKSHOP MEETING OF THE WILCOX COUNTY COMMISSIONERS HELD ON AUGUST 9, 

2016 AT 6:00 P.M. IN THE COMMISSIONERS CONFERENCE ROOM OF THE WILCOX COUNTY 

COURTHOUSE. 

 

 

 

Those present for the meeting were as follows: 

 

Jowan Johnson   Chairman 

Lanier Keene   Vice Chairman 

David Brown   Commissioner 

Huck Greene   Commissioner 

Paula Jones Ball   County Manager/Clerk 

 

Chairman Jowan Johnson called the meeting to order. 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss budgets for 2017 and 2018 SPLOST projects.  Road 

Superintendent Adam Dowdy, Probate/Magistrate Judge Shawn Rhodes and EMS Director Charles Futch 

addressed their budgets as well as capital items that could possibly be included in the 2018 splost 

referendum. 

 

The next workshop meeting was set for August 16, 2016 at 5:00 p.m. to continue discussions. 

 

 

____________________________________________________Jowan Johnson, Chairman 

 

 

 

____________________________________________________Paula Jones Ball, County Manager/Clerk 


